
 

 

Receptionists for a day (Wider school opportunity) – Year 8 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Firstly, I would like to recognise the fantastic start that Year 8 have had to the new academic year. The 

Year 8s are incredibly respectful around the school building and have been very focused in all of their 

lessons. 

At the Suthers school we always look for opportunities to not only provide students with an education in 

the classroom but also seek to create experiences which would equip them with useful skills for working 

life. Students in Year 8 will be offered the opportunity to support our admin and student services team for 

the day, completing various jobs including delivering messages to classes and showing visitors around. The 

aim of this is to develop their skills of responsibility, improve communication and confidence. 

We do understand that by offering this opportunity, students will be missing from the classroom for one 

day. Subject teachers will be asked to set work on Teams and/or have resources ready for students to 

collect as they will be completing work between their responsibilities. If you would like to opt out of this 

agenda, please email me on zallen@suthersschool.co.uk 

Many thanks 

Zoe Allen 

Head of History and KS3 Culture for Learning Lead. 

 


